
QCCN update to share for the upcoming I&T network. 
 

- As you may already know, as of October 2023, there is a mandatory 1-hour pre-
recorded QCCN Speech and Language Training for educators who meet both criteria: 

▪ Criteria 1: educators who are currently supporting infant, toddler, and/or 
preschool age group in Niagara and 

▪ Criteria 2: educators who have completed the QCCN Reflective Practice 
Institute in the past (between November 2015 and August 2023). 
 

o For this training specifically, Supervisors are asked to register their staff team 
that meet criteria 1 and 2 from above. Individual registrations by educators are 
not accepted during this time.  
 

o Once this registration is submitted, each participant will receive a confirmation 
email with links to the training via Zoom, the Speech and Language documents, 
and QCCN Training Evaluation. Please ensure the email addresses are correct 
upon registration.  

 
o Centres are welcome to complete this mandatory training as a staff team during 

staff meetings or participants can complete it at their own pace and schedule. If 
completing it as a team and using one log-in, please keep a list of who completed 
the webinar training and send the list to the QCCN Coordinator. Kindly note, the 
QCCN Training Evaluation is individually completed. Both components are 
required to be completed (1-hour webinar training and QCCN Training 
Evaluation) in order to receive a certificate.  

 
o Please note the cut-off date for the previous Speech and Language documents 

(updated October 2020) will be February 28, 2024. Centres will have until 
October 21, 2024 for their educators to complete the QCCN Speech and 
Language Webinar Module Training. 

 
o School age educators who also support infant, toddler, and/or preschool age 

groups are welcome to complete this training along with individuals from admin 
team.  

 
o If you have any questions or would like further clarification, please reach out to 

Priyanka Tan, QCCN Coordinator, at ptan@eccdc.org or 905-646-7311 ext. 306.  
 

- QCCN is currently in the process of coordinating this year’s QCCN training, and once 
finalized an email will be sent to the community with updates. Stay tuned!  
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